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Worth Park Goes
Pesticide Free
Since the beginning of
April 2019, Worth Park no
longer uses pesticides to
control pests and
diseases.

Which is better for the
environment and the well
being of the local
community.

Flowering Success at Worth Park Gardens

Last year we planted nearly 100 Nepeta plants on the
top Italian terraces.

Just look now how beautiful it is and how it softens the
hard landscape of the Italian style and Topiary but also
complements it.

Global News
Fascinating news

It may be due to climate
change but the fact is our
bumble bees our coming
out earlier and with this,
their is a problem with the
scarcity of food (pollen
and nectar).

Scientists have recently
discovered that
bumblebees are
intentionally damaging
leaves of flowerless
plants compelling them to
flower two weeks to a full
month earlier.

The Achillea bed is also a
success, it was only planted in
February 2020 with 250 plants
of 10 different varieties and
now it is coming into full
bloom with an array of colour.

Both projects were planted
with the help of the fantastic
gardening club with the
intention to brighten up these
areas and to provide home
and food for pollinators.


